
Dear young people of the world,
	 I am writing to you because I would like to create a world youth 
commission to help our beautiful OIEC body to move forward by taking your 
word into consideration. I have, in fact, positioned in my mandate, as an 
indispensable orientation, the place of youth at the centre of all work. the 
place of young people at the centre of all work.

This must therefore be materialised in a concrete way with the effective 
setting up of an ad hoc committee enabling us to work with you, to listen to 
you, to understand you and to create together the school of tomorrow.

I am looking for volunteers between 15 and 25 years old who would 
like to accompany me (2 years) in this commission.

You will find enclosed the main principles of this commission as well as the 
rules of its functioning. 

We will be working on the Education Village 2030, on international solidarity, 
on the place of young people in the various committees of our body, on the 
emotional health of young people following the COVID, on the protection of 
minors and on any other subject of importance to you.

Each young person will be under the responsibility of an adult in the 
school (with the agreement of the Director), who will also be the recipient 
of all correspondence.

If you want to get involved in this commission, you just have to fill in the 
online questionnaire (QR code) and attach your motivation letter 
before 15 July 2023.
 
	 	 	 	 Thank you for coming back. I’m counting on you.
	 	 	 	 Fraternally well,

Hervé LECOMTE 
Secretary General of the OIEC

             YOUTH  
   Commission

Call for applications

https://forms.gle/D3PMDvmMqrD1FcDT8
https://forms.gle/D3PMDvmMqrD1FcDT8

